
 
From: Meyers, Ian Cllr  
Sent: 23 September 2021 12:55 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: R-routing of Princes Parade, Public Enquiry.  

 

I am lead to believe that local residents living in the district may write to you, its says 
with objections, I have NO objection to the re-routing of Princes Parade.  
 
I think re-routing the road is entirely sensible, it will mitigate the number of houses 
built alongside, adjacent to or nearer to the Military Canal and it will have the 
addeded benefit of assisting slowing the speed of traffic, the current rotu is know for 
vehicles exceeding the speed limit.  
 
It will also make the promenade a much safer, quieter and pleasant place to enjoy 
the beach and coastal area.  
 
Regards 
Ian Meyers(Resident of the Romney Marsh) 
in the District of Folkestone & Hythe District Council, Kent. 
 
 
Sent with BlackBerry Work  
 
Regards 
Ian Meyers (Resident of Romney Marsh).  
 
Sent with BlackBerry Work  
 




